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COLEAMBALLY STREETSCAPE MASTER PLAN   
 

 
A project that will set Coleambally’s town centre up as an economic, social and 
cultural hub was the subject of discussion last week. 
 
Murrumbidgee Council recently appointed Red Belly Landscape Architecture to 
create the Draft Master Plan for the Coleambally Town Centre Revitalisation 
Project. 
 
The redesign of the town centre street scape is being led by Murrumbidgee 
Council in collaboration with the Coleambally Chamber of Commerce and 
Industry Inc.  
 
Representatives from Council, Coleambally Chamber of Commerce and other 
community members met with project architect Garry Murray last week. 
 
Murrumbidgee Council General Manager Craig Moffitt said the objective of the 
project was to ultimately enhance the town centre. 
“We had a constructive meeting with the consultant last week which allowed 
him to develop a better understanding of the community’s views and ideas,” Mr 
Moffitt said. 
“The main aim of this Master Plan is to guide the town centre improvement 
works to enhance and future proof the town centre as the economic, social and 
cultural hub of the Coleambally Township.  
“It’s important that we develop a creative and engaging Master Plan which 
speaks to and captivates multiple audiences.” 
 
The focus area of the Draft Master Plan encompasses land generally contained 
within Brolga Place and Kingfisher Avenue, with the proposed Sporting Precinct 
also being considered.  
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Preliminary concept ideas for the Plan will be discussed in mid-December and a 
draft will be submitted to the February Council meeting. 
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